
 

 

 

 

 

 

NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING 
CHILDREN’S BOARD 

KEY MESSAGES 
 

From meeting held on Friday 14th July 2017  

 

 Update provided by BCUHB regarding the restructure in the Safeguarding 

Service in Health. Also updates provided regarding Countess of Chester 

Neonatal Review  

 

 Presentation given by NSPCC on Safeguarding in Sport Wales  

 

 Presentation given by Probation on the Guidelines on the Investigation, 

Cautioning and Charging of Knife Crime Offences 

 

 Overview given on the role of the NSPCC CSE worker  

 

 North Wales Safeguarding Disabled Children Guidance was approved by the 

NWSCB and the amendments to North Wales Protocol for Supporting Children 

when Working with Parents with Severe Mental Illness and/or Substance Misuse 

also approved.  

 

 Update provided in relation to National Safeguarding Week (13th to the 17th 

November)   

 

 Update provided in relation to the Inaugural All Wales Safeguarding Review 

Project Board Meeting  

 


